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    Republic of Mauritius

REGISTRAR-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT

COMMUNIQUÉ
Implementation of Direct Debit System
Our stakeholders are hereby informed that the Direct Debit System, operated by the Bank of Mauritius, available to all Notaries, Banks & Attorneys-at-Law, is now being extended to Motor Vehicles Dealers. 
The guidelines on how to use the Direct Debit System are available on our website at https://registrar.govmu.org under the Menu “Online Services”.
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